
 

 

Counseling Notes 
January 9, 2017 

January’s Focus Habit is Think Win~Win 
Having a Win~Win Attitude means: 

★ Seeing life as a cooperative arena, not a competitive one. 
★ Balancing courage for getting what you while considering the wants of others. 
★ Seeking successful, productive interactions by “filling other’s buckets/making 

deposits in others’ emotional bank accounts”. 

Student Series 
The Student Series,( AKA Pennies for Patients and Pasta for Pennies), campaign will run 
from January 30th through February 16th.  Each student in grades k-6 will receive a 
take-home collection box and Student Series flyer with directions on how to make online 
donations.  The homeroom class that donates the most money collectively will receive 
a pasta and breadstick lunch from Olive Garden.  Twin Valley South Elementary raised 
$1,592.47 last year for the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society and our goal for this year is 
$1,750.00.  

Pop Tabs 
The Ronald McDonald House of Dayton participates in pop tab recycling as a fundraiser 
to help support the families who stay at their facility. Twin Valley South Elementary 
collects pop tabs throughout the year to help support this great organization.  TVES 
received a certificate of appreciation during the TAB-A-PULL-OOZA of  2016 for 
donating 171.31 pounds of pop tabs during the 2015-2016 school year.  Our first 
collection count was on December 15th and we have already collected a total of  182.52 
lbs!  We will have another collection count on May 18th in hopes of doubling our 
contribution for this school year. The homeroom classes that donate the most pop tabs 
on the collection dates will earn an ice cream sundae party. 

★ If you are in need of a collection box, please send me a message and I will obtain one 
for you.  You may turn in tabs whenever your container is full and I will keep a running 
record for your class until the official collection date.

 



 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 


